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Small Business Recovery Announcement

PPP figures, Donation of PPP processing fees to create Open for
Business Fund, and Gallup/Small Business Index

Background

From the beginning of Paycheck Protection Program through June 30, Wells Fargo funded loans for more than 179,000
customers, with an average loan amount of $56K totaling $10.1 billion. 60% of those are for loan amounts of $25,000 or
less, and 90% of these applicants have $2 million or less in annual revenue.

On July 9, Wells Fargo will announce an approximately $400 million small business recovery effort called the Open for
Business Fund, created by the donation of PPP processing fees received by the bank as a result of its participation in the
program. The Open for Business Fund aims to help small businesses open, recover and rebuild, particularly racially and
ethnically diverse-owned businesses. This major initiative will open a new avenue for nonprofits to deliver capital, training
and long-term recovery efforts to diverse entrepreneurs who see a long road ahead.

According to Wells Fargo’s most recent Gallup/Small Business Index, conducted in the beginning of June, diverse small
business owners are optimistic but half of them lost more than 50% of their revenue and 52% see recovery taking a year or
more.

Key messages

e Backin April, Wells Fargo CEO Charlie Scharf announced that Wells Fargo would donate all of its Paycheck Protection
Program (PPP) processing fees back to nonprofits serving the small business community — an industry-leading
commitment.

e To help accelerate the recovery of small businesses, today we announced that Wells Fargo will donate all gross PPP
processing fees - approximately $400 million - to help small businesses keep their doors open, retain employees,
and rebuild. Wells Fargo is not keeping any portion of the PPP processing fees.

e Small businesses are the backbone of our nation’s economy and the communities we call home —and just as
importantly, they are the key to millions of jobs. They are also among the hardest hit by the COVID-19 pandemic.

e Wells Fargo has played a major role in helping provide small businesses with immediate resources during COVID-19,
including processing 179,000 loans totaling $10.1 billion through the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) —84% meet
the near and long-term needs of the smallest business across America, Wells Fargo is launching today a more than $400
million small business recovery effort called the Open for Business Fund, a donation all of PPP processing fees back to
the small business community

e Wells Fargo’s new Open for Business Fund will engage nonprofits to offer capital, training and long-term recovery
support to nonprofits serving small businesses, with a focus on racially and ethnically diverse-owned businesses.

e The Open for Business Fund is starting with several grantees serving Black-owned small businesses, which are closing at
twice the rate of the sector.

e We know many diverse entrepreneurs see a long road ahead. According to the Wells Fargo Small Business Index,
52% see a year or more to recovery.
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